
City of Sebastopol 
Public Works Department 

714 Johnson Street 
Sebastopol, California 95472 

Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 
Email:  mrincon@cityofsebastopol.gov 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
June 23, 2025 

Meadowlark Drive into Jewell Avenue will see some road closures on Thursday, June 26th for 
a delivery and install of a prefabricated ADU.  This date has been rescheduled from Friday, 
June 20th. Traffic control and detour information will be on site.  Please make plans to avoid 
the area and find additional routes if possible.  

Mark Rincon 
Public Works Director / City Engineer 


